
April 6, 2020 

CTS STATEMENT ON CORONAVIRUS  (COVID-19) 

CTS is closely monitoring the spread and impact of Coronavirus (COVID-19) around the world. Our 
number one priority is the health and safety of our employees and their families. 

CTS is complying with all local, state, and government requirements to help prevent the spread of the 
virus. We have restricted travel, implemented work from home practices according to state/country 
“stay at home” orders, canceled non-essential meetings and interviews, restricted on-site visitors, and 
increased cleaning and sanitizing procedures at our facilities. These actions and preventive measures 
have been put in place to maintain social distancing and to mitigate any risk to our employees.  

We are providing the same dedication and high level of service to our customers during this 
unprecedented crisis. Our global teams are diligently working to limit supply chain disruptions and 
adjust business processes as necessary to continue to serve our customers.  

We want to thank our employees, communities, customers, suppliers, and stakeholders for their 
support during this challenging time. Together we will persevere. 

Lastly, we extend our deepest gratitude to the selfless healthcare workers and medical personnel on the 
frontlines around the world, and all those in other professions who are working to fight COVID-19. 
Thank you, may you and your families stay well. 
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